
 

 
Dear Pivot ​Riverside​ Families, 
 
With the end of the school year close at hand we are beginning to plan for next year already! 
Our open re-enrollment period starts tomorrow and current students will have priority re 
enrollment before new students. The end of the school year is an exciting and busy time so 
please make note of the dates below regarding very special events in the coming months and 
the deadlines for priority re-enrollment. We wish all students a very successful and fun 
culmination of the 2017-2018 school year.  
 
These coming weeks are an important time to review student progress and make a significant 
push to get courses finished and progress toward grade promotion and graduation. Pivot does 
not socially promote based on age for any grade levels. Students must complete their grade 
level work in order to promote to the next grade. Please be sure to check in with your 
Educational Coordinator soon regarding progress towards course/grade level completion. High 
school students should complete 25 to 30 credits (or five to six courses) on average each 
semester so 10-15 credits each block. Additionally, each high school student is also required to 
complete 40 hours of community service annually, for which they will receive five elective credits 
as well as learn the value of community. Please contact your Educational Coordinator if you 
have any questions about your student’s educational progress.  
 
Important dates:  
The graduation for the class of 2018 will be ​Wednesday, June 6th. And don’t forget, ​the last day 
of school is Friday, June 15th! 
 
Re-Enrollment: 
Attached you will find a re-​enrollment form for the 2018-2019 school year.  We hope you will join 
Pivot​ Riverside ​for another amazing year! If you are in good academic standing with Pivot 
Charter School (making acceptable progress toward completing classes) and want to return 
next year, you must complete this form to reserve your spot. The form must be signed and 
returned in order to be considered re-​enrolled for the fall semester. Pivot ​Riverside​ had to 
implement a waitlist during the 2017-2018 school year and we are anticipating that a waitlist will 
be in effect for the 2018-2019 school year even earlier than this year. Returning Pivot students 
and their siblings have priority enrollment over new students! In order to secure your enrollment 
for next year, please complete and submit your re-enrollment paperwork by ​May 25, 2018​. After 
this date, open enrollment will occur for new students and priority enrollment will end.  
 
Field Trips, Clubs, and Events . . . oh my! 
We have been enjoying a great variety of field trips, clubs, and events . . . Corona del Mar 
beach trip, March Air Force Base Museum,  ice skating, Mount Baldy hike, Aquarium of the 




